
September 24, 2020 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #200717 

 INSTALL NO PARKING IN THE ALLEY BOUNDED 

 BY WEST MINERAL STREET, WEST WASHINGTON STREET, 

 SOUTH 18TH STREET AND SOUTH 19TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 



September 24, 2020 

 

Honorable Scott Spiker 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #200717 

 REMOVE NO PARKING RESTRICTION ON THE NORTH SIDE 

 OF WEST PARNELL AVENUE FROM SOUTH 33RD STREET TO 

 A POINT 250 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Spiker: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to remove the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Department of Public Works staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking 

could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 

 


